



MASTER MASON DEGREE

Brethren—

Were you aware that we currently have three Brethren in the process of becoming Master Masons?  They are Bro.’s Al DeBoer, Sean Stickley, and Brian Freeberg.

Take a moment to remember the Brethren who were sitting, in support, when you became a Master Mason.  Perhaps some may be gone now, but their spirit lives in both the Loge and this great fraternity.  

Please join us for this special event on Thursday, August 20th at 6:00 PM !  This is not only about Masonry, but about community and the privileged to serve others.  We, the officers of the lodge, look forward to seeing you there…

Suopport the Lodge and the future of Masonry, for if you won’t then who will?

Fraternally,

Officers of Forest Lake Lodge
